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Enclosures. 26th February, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to your report 1c.l05843 on
the Steamer "PARIS CITY", I enclose herewith subsequent
correspondence which has taken place regarding the
indented plating noted at the bottom of Page 4 or the
report in this case, Your attention is called to
Vr.Stocks' letter of the 25th from which it is inferred
that the Owners' Superintendent understood you were
quite satisfied with the plating in question and that
it would not be noted on the certificate even as an
endorsement,

Please let me have your comments on the
suggestion made in the last paragraph of lir.Stocks!
letter, and return the enclosures with your reply,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Claasification Committee,

The Surveyors,
NEWCASTIE-ON~TYNE .
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